MISSISSIPPI STATE BOARD OF DENTAL EXAMINERS
MINUTES
September 20, 2019

The Mississippi State Board of Dental Examiners held a meeting of the Board on
September 20, 2019 in its conference facilities located at Suite 100, 600 East Amite Street,
Jackson, Mississippi, beginning at 8:30 a.m. Those members present for the meeting were
as follows:

Robert Michael Harkins, Jr., DMD, President
T. Delton Moore, Jr., DDS, Vice-President
Stephen Mark Porter, DDS, Secretary
William Mark Donald, DMD

Laura Currie Richoux, RDH

Robert L. Smith, Jr., DDS

Frank L. Conaway, Jr., DMD

Absent was: Roy L. Irons, DDS
Also present for the meeting were the following:

Mr. Chris L. Hutchinson, Executive Director
Ms. Tiffany D. Vaughn, Deputy Director
Stanley T. “Stan” Ingram, Esquire

Danielle Clark, CSR 1V, Dental Licensure

Lou Sims, CSR |V, DH Licensure

Nick Hardwick, Investigator IV

Te’Aira McCollum, Projects Officer Ill, Special

The first item of business to come before the Board was the welcome and
introduction of guests by Dr. Harkins. Attendees introduced themselves, and no action was
taken by the Board on this matter.

The next item of business to come before the Board was approval of the Minutes
from the 8/2/2019 Board meeting. Motion was made by Dr. Conaway, seconded by Dr.
Moore, to approve the aforementioned Minute. The Board voted unanimously to adopt this
Motion. No further action was taken by the Board on this matter.

The next item of business to come before the Board is the Correction and Approval
of an error noted by Mr. Hutchinson from the Board Minutes dated July 27, 2018. These
minutes made erroneous context to Regulation 29, when Board Regulation 35 was
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intended. Mr. Hutchinson has corrected these minutes as required by Rules of Order. Dr.
Conaway made motion to amend and approve this correction of minutes accordingly. Dr.
Moore Seconded and All were in Favor. No further action was taken by the Board on this
matter.

The next items of business to come before the board were lengthy discussion in
relation to amendments to be made to Board Regulation 29. Additionally, an oral
proceeding was had in relation to Board Regulation 62. These items and all discussions
had will be hereby detailed in the attached full transcript. These transcripts will be available
for public consumption in their entirety as part of these minutes. (FULL TRANSCRIPT
ATTACHED.)

Furthermore, a motion was made by Dr. Donald, seconded by Dr. Porter, that since there
was no further business to be conducted by the Board, the meeting should be adjourned.
The Board voted unanimously to adopt this Motion, and the meeting on 9/20/2019 was ad-
journed at 3:07p.m.

APPROVED BY THE BOARD ON THIS THE DAY OF , 2019.

STEVEN MARK PORTER, DDS
SECRETARY
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